
Cultural Advisory Board 

Agenda 

Tuesday, July 9, 2024 
Louisville Public Library 
2nd Floor Board Room  

951 Spruce Street 
6:30 PM 

Members of the public are welcome to attend and give comments remotely; 
however, the in-person meeting may continue even if technology issues prevent 
remote participation. 

 You can call in to (719) 359-4580
Webinar ID #891 2573 6200

 You can log in via your computer. Please visit the City’s website here to
link to the meeting: www.louisvilleco.gov/lcc.

Anyone needing sign language interpretation, translation services, or assisted 
listening systems for a meeting should contact the City Clerk’s Office (303) 335- 
4536 or (303) 335-4574 or email ClerksOffice@LouisvilleCO.gov. A 48-hour 
notice is requested. 

1. Call to Order

2. Roll Call

3. Public Comments – Pollinator Mural

4. Adjourn

Persons planning to attend the meeting who need sign language interpretation, translation services, assisted listening 
systems, Braille, taped material, or special transportation, should contact the City Clerk’s Office at 303 335-4536 or 
MeredythM@LouisvilleCO.gov. A forty-eight-hour notice is requested. 

Si requiere una copia en español de esta publicación o necesita un intérprete durante la reunión, por favor llame a la 
Ciudad al 303.335.4536 o 303.335.4574. 

City of Louisville 
Cultural Services 951 Spruce Street Louisville CO 80027 

303.335.4581 (phone) www.LouisvilleCO.gov 

http://www.louisvilleco.gov/
mailto:ClerksOffice@LouisvilleCO.gov
mailto:MeredythM@LouisvilleCO.gov
http://www.louisvilleco.gov/


Bee mural 

Susan McEachern <susanlmceachern@gmail.com> 

Sun 6/30/2024 3:23 PM 

To:Iris Belensky <ibelensky@louisvilleco.gov> 

I’m so glad that the Cultural Advisory Board is sponsoring a mural celebrating Louisville as a Bee City and 

highlighting the importance of pollinators. However, I do not think this proposed artwork is appropriate. 

First, this is a fly, not a bee! (Note that it has only one pair of wings, not two.) Second, this insect has an 

ominous look that will be especially apparent at the large size of the finished mural. 

 

I’d strongly advocate for artwork that represents a native bumblebee that is landing on colorful flowers 

to highlight a Colorado insect that is actively pollinating, thus representing the intended theme of the 

mural. 

 

Thank you, 

Susan McEachern 

Louisville resident 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

==CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL== 

 

This email originated from outside the City of Louisville's email environment. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT if you believe 

this email is suspicious. 
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